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Planning Applications 

The Parish Council’s role is 
only advisory. For more 
details, please refer to 

www.wychavon.gov.uk. 

For consideration by Wychavon: 

W/18/00586 - 8 Cherry 
Orchard, Bredon. First floor 
extension to side together 
with single storey extension 
to rear. PC has made general 
comments. 
 

W/18/00593 - 39 Hill Close, 
Westmancote. Wheelchair 
access to property – ramp. 
PC has made general 
comments. 
 

W/18/00595 - Craig Y Nos, 
Main Road, Bredon. Single 
storey rear extension. PC has 
made general comments. 
 

W/18/00475 - Rough Side, 
Westmancote. Demolition of 
existing garage, bathroom 
and utility areas and 
replacement with new 
extensions. Internal 
alterations and rendering of 
existing dwelling. PC has 
made general comments.  

Date of Next Meeting:  

Monthly Meeting 

Monday 14
th
 May 

takes place in Bredon 

Village Hall at 7:15pm 

Email : bredonpc@btconnect.com Web : www.bredonpc.org.uk Tel : 01684 773984 

Money for Worthy Causes 

As mentioned in last month’s article, The Parish Council has received 
a £2,000 donation from the Television company for any inconvenience 
caused by the filming, which took place around St Giles church 
towards the end of March.  

We have decided we would like to offer this money, or a percentage 
of, to any worthy causes within the Parish. If you, or your organisation, 
would like a cut of this donation, please contact the Clerk before the 
end of May with the amount you would like, and the reason you would 
like it. 

New Bus Shelter ordered 

Village Hall improvements 

We have received lots of positive feedback regarding the 2 new bus 
shelters, which were installed at the east end of Bredon Village. 

This has led to parishioners asking if we could have a similar Bus 
Shelter, installed at the other end of the village, where the school 
children wait for their bus, opposite Glebe field. 

The Council voted unanimously to support this proposal and a new bus 
shelter has been ordered. 

Hopefully you will have noticed Bredon Village Hall is having a new 
facelift. The first stage of this, the repainting of the outside, is nearing 
completion. 
 
The final design of the new front doors and fire exit doors, have been 
agreed and the new doors have been ordered. 
 
With a new season of weddings, parties and other events ahead, the 
doors should be in place and the Village Hall should be looking much 
more attractive. 

St. Richard’s Hospice visit 

We had a visit from Alice Spearing, Community Engagement Officer, who works for St. Richard’s 
Hospice. She gave a brief talk on the excellent services the hospice offers to residents of our 
Parish. They are extending the hospice, in Worcester, to meet the needs of the community. They 
offer vital care for our community and are happy to receive donations or to be contacted for further 

information: Web: www.strichards.org.uk Tel: 01905 763963 Email: enquiries@strichards.org.uk 

http://www.wychavon.gov.uk

